DEPED - QUEZON
ICT UNIT
Republic of the Philippines UPLOADED
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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE TO AWARD

December 20, 2022

MS. CARMEN R. RODELAS and /or

(Ret) PCOL.SERGIO P. MANACOP

DGSSATI’s Director/ Licensee and General Manager
D’GREAT STALLION SECURITY AGENCY INCORPORATED
Baranggay Mataas na Lupa, Lipa City, Batangas

Dear Ms. Rodelas and/or Sir Manacop:

We are pleased to inform you that your quotation for the PROCUREMENT OF
SECURITY AND SERVICES FOR DEPED SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON OFFICE FOR
JANUARY TO DECEMBER 2023 amounting to Six Hundred Seventy Two Thousand Three
Hundred Seventy Two Pesos and 24/100 (PhP672,372.24), undertaken NEGOTIATED
Procurement method of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules (IRR) of Republic Act No. 9184,
as corrected and modified in accordance with the instruction to Bidder is hereby accepted.

A Purchase Order shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

Please return the original copy of this Notice to the DepED- Division of Quezon
through its BAC Secretariat located at Talipan Pagbilao, Quezon within three (3) days
from date of receipt.

Very truly yours,

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR. EdD
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer in Charge- Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

CONFORME:

MS. CARMEN /R\RODELAS and /or

(Ret) PCOL.SERGIO P. MANACOP

DGSSATI’s Director/ Licensee and General Manager
D’GREAT STALLION SECURITY AGENCY INCORPORATED

(Date)
DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-0025-003
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Website: www.depedquezon.com.ph




